
 
 

Here is the information for the upcoming Subaru tour on the 22nd of May at 6pm.  Please mark 

your calendars. 

 
Tour:                           Subaru – Recycling Effort 
Location:                    5500 State Road 38 East, Lafayette, IN 47905 
Time:                          6:00 pm, please arrive 10-15 minutes early 
 
Instructions: When you pull into the Main Entrance off of SR 38, you will have to stop at the Security 
Gate. Here, please tell the Security Officer that you are with IoPP here for a tour and they will direct you 
to the Visitors Lot. From there, please head to the Lobby where Michelle will meet us to begin the tour.  
 
Clothing:    For the tour, all participants will need to wear closed toe shoes and long pants. 
 
Other Considerations:        There is no photography allowed inside of the plant, so we ask that you please 
keep any picture-taking devices (including cell phones) in your car/bus. 
 
Post Tour:                  We will go to a local restaurant called Nine Irish Brothers. 
RSVP by:                   May 15th. Please let us know if you will be joining us for dinner after the tour. 

 
Please RSVP Jake Miller at tel:317-908-0436 or email miller_gerald_r@lilly.com, 
Wayne Funk at Tel: 260-403-7217 or email wefunk73@gmail.com or reply to this 
email blast to David Giffel at d.giffel@kpfilms.com . 
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